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The student initiative in palliative care at Safa College of Arts and Science, Pookkattiri, 

continues to be a compassionate and dedicated group of students committed to promoting 

awareness about palliative care and providing support to patients and families facing life-

limiting illnesses. The initiative aims to foster empathy, compassion, and holistic care in the 

community. 

Activities and Achievements: 

During the academic year 2023-2024, the student initiative in palliative care at Safa College 

of Arts and Science organized several activities and achieved significant milestones to 

further its mission. Some of the key activities and achievements include: 

1. Awareness Campaigns: The students conducted awareness campaigns on-campus and in 

the local community to educate people about the importance of palliative care and the 

services available to them. 

2. Fundraising Events: To support local palliative care organizations and initiatives, the 

students organized fundraising events such as charity drives, bake sales, and online 

campaigns. 

3. Volunteer Program : The students actively volunteered at local hospices and palliative 

care centers, providing companionship, emotional support, and assistance to patients and 

their families. 

4. Training Workshops: The initiative organized training workshops for students interested 

in learning more about palliative care, end-of-life issues, and how they can contribute to 

improving the quality of life for those in need. 

5. Collaborations with Healthcare Professionals: The students collaborated with healthcare 

professionals, including palliative care specialists and nurses, to gain insights into best 

practices and deepen their understanding of the field. 

Long - term goals: 

Looking ahead to the upcoming year, the student initiative in palliative care at Safa College 

of Arts and Science has outlined several future plans to expand its impact and reach. Some 

of our future plans include: 

 



1. Continuing partnerships with local healthcare institutions to enhance the quality of 

palliative care services available in the community. 

2. Organizing more awareness campaigns and educational sessions to engage with a 

broader audience and increase understanding of palliative care. 

3. Expanding volunteer opportunities and outreach programs to reach more patients and 

families in need of support. 

4. Collaborating with other student organizations and community groups to advocate for 

improved access to palliative care services. 

 

The student initiative in palliative care at Safa College of Arts and Science, Pookkattiri, 

remains committed to making a positive impact on the lives of those facing life-limiting 

illnesses during the academic year 2023-2024. We are grateful for the dedication and 

commitment of our members, volunteers, supporters, and partners who have contributed 

to our success. As we move forward, we will continue to uphold our mission of promoting 

awareness, providing support, and advocating for compassionate end-of-life care. Thank 

you to all who have supported us on this important journey. 

 

 

 

 



 

















 


